Alexander Scott

From: Nina Pollock

Sent: Wednesday, 1 June 2016 10:34 AM
To: Alexander Scott

Subject: Taronga Zoo SSD

Hi Alexander
Thanks for your message regarding the Taronga Zoo project

Due to our currently workloads we are not able to provide comment on this application by the due date as it doesn’t
affect any places listed on the State Heritage Register. In this case we recommend that the department of planning
considers any comments on heritage impacts that may be raised by the local council.

Kind regards

Nina Pollock

Heritage Assets Officer

Heritage Division

Office of Environment and Heritage
Locked Bag 5020 PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

T:
E: nina.pollock@environment.nsw.gov.au
W: www.heritage.nsw.gov.au






